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The United States fully supports multilateral and regional discussion and the
sharing of best practices on international migration. We see the Global Forum on
Migration and Development (GFMD) as the most effective forum in which to
advance these issues and we endorse the Swedish Chair’s approach to GFMD 2013

o

As the reports to the Commission note, demographic data on migration can
be used to highlight and thus promote the vital contributions that migrants have
made to countries. When applied appropriately, this information can help shape
policies that address the needs of members of the most vulnerable migrant
populations including women and children, stateless persons, migrant victims of
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